
 
 
 
This year KS2 homework will consist of spellings and maths.  

Spelling tests will be every Wednesday, commencing on Wednesday 20
th

 

September. Your child has undertaken a diagnostic spelling test to set their 

test level. Each week your child should learn their spellings in preparation 

for the test and write sentences for at least five of the spelling words for 

that week in their homework book. 

Each week children should also complete the next maths test in the 

Schofield and Sims book. 

If your child wishes to complete any extra home learning we will be 

happy to look at it and assign dojos for their hard work. 

Children have the opportunity to complete homework on Tuesday 

lunchtimes. If homework is not handed in, children will be expected to do 

it during 20:20 time. 

Should you have any concerns about the new homework arrangements 

please speak to your child’s teacher. 

 


